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NANOCUBE	DEVELOPMENT	UPDATE	
	
	
The	Company	has	received	enquiries	from	some	shareholders	on	the	likely	timing	of	an	update	
on	the	Nanocube	Project.		
	
The	Company	is	pleased	to	be	finalising	a	program	update	and	will	be	in	a	position	to	announce	
this	update	next	week.	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
Kind	regards,	
	
	

	
	
Matthew	Howard	
Company	Secretary	
	


